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Yes i agree we as DSP deserve  a raise for our dedication towards our residence we 

are there voice, we are next to kin they see us everyday. We as DSP work hard work 

extra hours tp make sure they get proper care, we take them to doctors appt.. to 

make sure they are good in health we provide there needs.And take them for rides 

We do anything for our residence so yes we sure can get that huge raise it will really 

appreciate it thank You!!!!! 


